SEPTEMBER NEWSLETTER

A huge thank you to Brittainy Silvera and her employer Premier Residential. They donated over $5000.00 in paint, supplies, and their time to paint the playground games, USA map and the doorways. Their hard work has enriched the playground for our Verdi students and community. 
We could not be more grateful to them. 

With September right around the corner, we are gearing up for our Pumpkin Patch annual fundraiser scheduled for Sunday Oct. 15th. This is our biggest fundraising event for the year, your contributions and help will make this a huge success. It is a great way to get involved and meet other Verdi families. Please visit either Washoeschools.net/Verdi or VerdiPFA.com for volunteer sign-ups, donations, and general information. More information will be coming out regarding the Pumpkin Patch. Stay tuned. 


SCHEDULE OF EVENTS:

9/4               NO SCHOOL IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY
9/6                COOKIE DOUGH SALES ENDS. BE SURE TO SEE A 5TH GRADER     OR THE OFFICE TO ORDER YOUR COOKIE DOUGH OR OTHER GOODIES
9/22             DRESS AS YOUR FAVORITE SPORTS TEAM
9/26             FALL PICTURES
9/26             PFA MEETING AT 3:30
9/6, 9/13, 9/20 AND 9/27 ARE EARLY RELEASE DAYS OF 2:30

